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18/06/2018  11:40:342018/1970/P COMMNT Jenny Webley I agree with Rachel Escott, and support Camden's 'balanced provision of businesses' in Lambs Conduit 

Street. I find it very worrying that this planning application is 'Retrospective'. I feel very strongly that this 

undermines the authority of the Planning Officer and the Planning Department of Camden. The area is 

overwhelmingly residential and as a resident, I would like to see local democracy play an important part in the 

decisions made in planning applications. On site notices put up in 2017 , La Fromagerie applied for a street 

lamp and awning. I did question this at the time, as the building work was extensive. I don't expect there to be 

many comments as most people will assume planning permission had already been granted.

18/06/2018  11:40:272018/1970/P COMMNT Jenny Webley I agree with Rachel Escott, and support Camden's 'balanced provision of businesses' in Lambs Conduit 

Street. I find it very worrying that this planning application is 'Retrospective'. I feel very strongly that this 

undermines the authority of the Planning Officer and the Planning Department of Camden. The area is 

overwhelmingly residential and as a resident, I would like to see local democracy play an important part in the 

decisions made in planning applications. On site notices put up in 2017 , La Fromagerie applied for a street 

lamp and awning. I did question this at the time, as the building work was extensive. I don't expect there to be 

many comments as most people will assume planning permission had already been granted.
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